

Rakegate Primary School

Rakegate Close, Wolverhampton, WV10 6US

Phone: 01902 558608

Email: rakegate.primary@wolverhampton.gov.uk

Website: www.rakegateprimary.co.uk

Headteacher: Mrs S L Horton

Reading Books

10.12.2018

Dear Parents/ Carers,

We are in the process of updating our school reading scheme and have purchased new books, which will hopefully be more engaging and exciting for your children to read. In order to set up the new scheme, we will be collecting in the existing reading books during the last week of term. This will mean that children will not have a school reading book during next week or over the Christmas holidays.

We will begin to issue the new books as soon as possible and hopefully all children will have a new book by the end of the first week back in January.

We apologise for any inconvenience this may cause and thank you in advance for your support with this.

If you have any questions or concerns, do not hesitate to contact us.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Horton Headteacher